
 

 

COVID19 

 

ENDEAVOUR COURT MOTOR INN 

Corner Macleay & Bourke streets Dubbo 2830 

 

UPDATE  

We have been operating during the covid19 government 
announcements restricting travel and movements with 

strict cleaning protocols for the protection and safety for 
our guests and our staff. 

All rooms and common areas are cleaned and sanitised with 
recommended chemicals and sanitisers to ensure that all 

surfaces are cleaned and sterilised each time we clean. We 
have adopted an isolation room policy that as guests check 
out we allow 2 to 3 days between check out and guest check-

in for extra safety.. 

Further we have initiated a UV Steriliser lamp as we clean 
rooms and common areas such as the reception office and 

installed a “sneeze guard “at the reception counter for 
added protection and includes a 2 .5 metre social distancing 

protocol at check in, check out. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to Endeavour 
Court Motor Inn as we move forward with the governments 

lifting restrictions by easing travel and movement intra 
and interstate. We shall continue with our COVID19 safe 

practises to ensure the safety of all. 

Be safe 

  


